
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      June 16, 2000 
 
 
Ms. Cheryl Nix 
314 Watertank Road 
Booneville, MS  38829 
 
Dear Ms. Nix: 
 
 Thank you for your letter.  I have reviewed the letter, and a member of my office 
staff is forwarding the letter to The Department of Human Services.  For more 
information on the CHIP program, you can contact Cindy Goodin toll free at 1-877-543-
7669 or 601-359-4793. 
 
 If I can be of further help, please let me know. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/bwl 
 
CC:  Gloria Billingsley 
 
 


